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Mistletoe and Mr. Right Sarah Morgenthaler 2020-10-06 "Fresh, fun and
romantic."—SARAH MORGAN, USA Today bestselling author of A Wedding in December
How the moose (almost) stole Christmas. Lana Montgomery is everything the
quirky small town of Moose Springs, Alaska can't stand: a rich socialite with
dreams of changing things for the better. But Lana's determined to prove that
she belongs...even if it means trading her stilettos for snow boots and
tracking one of the town's hairiest Christmas mysteries: the Santa Moose, an
antlered Grinch hell-bent on destroying every bit of holiday cheer (and tinsel)
it can sink its teeth into. And really...how hard could it be? The last few
years have been tough on Rick Harding, and it's not getting any easier now that
his dream girl's back in town. When Lana accidentally tranquilizes him instead
of the Santa Moose, it's clear she needs help, fast...and this could be his
chance to finally catch her eye. It's an all-out Christmas war, but if they can
nab that darn moose before it destroys the town, Rick and Lana might finally
find a place where they both belong...together. Readers are falling in love
with The Tourist Attraction: "Utterly charming—a delightful debut."—LAUREN
LAYNE, New York Times bestselling author of the Central Park Pact series "An
enchanting romcom debut! I loved it." —TERI WILSON, award-winning author of The
Accidental Beauty Queen "After reading Sarah Morgenthaler's darling debut, I
wanted to hop a plane to Alaska and find my own grumpy cinnamon roll
hero!"—MELONIE JOHNSON, award-winning author of Smitten by the Brit
"Prediction: Readers will stampede to Alaska looking for The Tourist Trap and
their own Graham after they read the first chapter of The Tourist Attraction.
Sarah Morgenthaler's Alaska is so vivid and amusing that it really should be a
real place in the world!"—SARINA BOWEN, USA Today bestselling author of the
True North series
The Mystery of Mistletoe Hall Benedict Brown 2021-11-14 As a group of
apparently unconnected guests arrive for a Christmas party and a corpse is
discovered in the snow, it's down to Lord Edgington to solve "The Mystery of
Mistletoe Hall" and outwit the killer before his goose is cooked.
Faking Under the Mistletoe Ashley Shepherd 2019-11-04 Olivia Langley is the
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human embodiment of Christmas cheer, and she has absolutely no problem
spreading it around for all to hear.Christmas sweaters? She has twenty.
Christmas cookies? She'll take three dozen. Christmas movies? Yeah, she's seen
them all. So it's no surprise when she's put in charge of Loveridge & McGowan's
holiday festivities. Secret Santas? Yep. Ice skating? Of course. Holiday
trivia? Duh. Christmas-themed bar crawl? That's one big jingle bell hell
yes.Kissing her boss at a Christmas tree lighting in front of his exgirlfriend? Well... it is the season of giving. And Olivia does not come with a
gift receipt. No exchanges. No returns. No refunds. All sales are final.In an
effort to ungrinch the grinchiest man she's ever met, Olivia enlists herself,
Santa's Executive Helper, to scheme up a plan that includes sleigh rides, snow
days, and one too many mistletoe kisses, which certainly gets Asher's tinsel in
a tangle. She's pretty sure that she sleighed this whole fake relationship
thing.Well... until she realizes there's nothing fake about her feelings for
Asher, and suddenly tangled tinsel, unsolicited Christmas trees, and celebrity
heartthrobs are the least of her worries.A fake relationship to lovers holiday
romance!
Double The Mistletoe- A Christmas Novella K L Ramsey 2020-08-29 How do you have
one crazy, mixed-up, sexy as sin Christmas? That's easy-just agree to spend the
holidays in bed between two hot alphas you've secretly been in love with since
high school. Going home single for the holidays was the pits. Toss in a
thirtieth birthday on Christmas Day and that was a recipe for disaster. Winter
Snow was going to throw in the towel and cancel her Christmas plans when her
best friend, Chris Shepley, came up with a brilliant idea-he'd pretend to be
her boyfriend. It was perfect really-they had been together since birth, when
their moms met in the maternity ward on Christmas Day, thirty years ago. Her
family adored Chris and they'd be able to celebrate their special day together.
The one catch? Well, there are two-he's bisexual and she's pretty sure he's in
love with Luke Tannen. The other problem-Winter's already madly in love with
Chris and letting him help her could have her confessing all her dirty secrets
to him. When Chris comes up with a plan that will make them all happy, will
Winter be able to let go of what everyone else wants her to be and embrace the
new life that he and Luke are offering her? Or, will she play it safe and give
up not just one but two perfect guys to keep her life simple?Double The
Mistletoe is a Christmas Novella and the third book of the Taken Series by K.L.
Ramsey
A Rare Titanic Family Julie Hedgepeth Williams 2012-03-01 Albert and Sylvia
Caldwell were one of those rare Titanic families who lived through the tragedy
at sea. Their lucky rescue aboard the Lifeboat 13 is told for the first time
here. But the trip was only one part of a bigger nightmare. The Caldwells has
been Presbyterian missionaries in Bangkok, Siam, but fled in what they
described as a desperate journey around the world to save Sylvia’s health.
Fellow missionaries, however, believed that the couple had plotted to renege on
their contract at financial loss to the church. Not even sinking Titanic ended
the hunt for the Caldwells. A Rare Titanic Family follows all the true-life
plot twists of a family who successfully fled aboard the Titanic but never
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could get out from under the shadow the ship cast over them.
The Standard Operas (12th edition) Their Plots, Their Music, and Their
Composers George P. (George Putnam) Upton 2012-02-07 This book is part of the
TREDITION CLASSICS series. The creators of this series are united by passion
for literature and driven by the intention of making all public domain books
available in printed format again - worldwide. At tredition we believe that a
great book never goes out of style. Several mostly non-profit literature
projects provide content to tredition. To support their good work, tredition
donates a portion of the proceeds from each sold copy. As a reader of a
TREDITION CLASSICS book, you support our mission to save many of the amazing
works of world literature from oblivion.
Big Book of Christmas Songs for Clarinet Hal Leonard Corp. 2006-09-01
(Instrumental Folio). An awesome collection for clarinet of all the best
Christmas songs, traditional and contemporary, including: All I Want for
Christmas Is You * Angels We Have Heard on High * Auld Lang Syne * Away in a
Manger * Blue Christmas * The Chipmunk Song * The Christmas Song (Chestnuts
Roasting on an Open Fire) * Christmas Time Is Here * Do They Know It's
Christmas? * Feliz Navidad * Frosty the Snow Man * Grandma Got Run over by a
Reindeer * I've Got My Love to Keep Me Warm * Last Christmas * Let's Have an
Old Fashioned Christmas * Mele Kalikimaka * Miss You Most at Christmas Time *
The Most Wonderful Time of the Year * My Favorite Things * Nuttin' for
Christmas * Pretty Paper * Santa Baby * Silent Night * Wonderful Christmastime
* and more!
Catalog of Copyright Entries 1939
Kiss Me Under The Mistletoe Fiona Harper 2014-08-01 The warmth of Katie Fforde
and the festive charm of Trisha Ashley – Christmas sparkles with Fiona Harper!
This Christmas, ex-WAG Louise Thornton is starting her new life, away from the
paparazzi – and her cheating husband. Un-manicured, back on carbs and holding
herself together courtesy of some seriously good foundation, Louise will make
things perfect for her son, right up until he leaves for his dad's on the big
day. Then she'll be free to curl up and cancel Christmas. But it turns out
escaping the fame goldfish bowl comes with some perks: peace and quiet, no
baying press, plus regular battles with her Mr Darcy-esque new neighbour to
keep her edge. And the best thing about a real, country Christmas is that
there's always lots of mistletoe to be found...
Knowledge & Illustrated Scientific News Edwin Sharpe Grew 1895
Mistletoe Miracles Jodi Thomas 2018-10-01 A small-town Texas Christmas story,
where hearts are lost, love is found, and family always brings you back home.
Griffin Holloway is desperate: the Maverick Ranch has been in his family for
generations, but lately, it’s a money pit. He’d sooner marry one of his horses
than sell the ranch. Marriage, though, could be a solution. If he can woo a
wealthy bride, he might save the ranch—just in time for Christmas. Jaxon
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O’Grady likes his solitude just fine, thank you very much. But when a car
accident brings the unexpected to his door, he realizes just how much one
person can need another. Crossroads is the perfect place for Jamie Johnson:
avoiding nosy questions about why she’s single, she’s happy to keep to her
lakeside home. So she’s baffled when she gets the strangest Christmas present
of all, in the form of a Mr. Johnson, asleep on her sofa. Who is he, and why
does everyone think he’s her husband? In this uplifting novel, three unlikely
couples discover just what Crossroads, Texas, can offer: romance, belonging,
and plenty of Christmas spirit.
Parodies of the Works of English & American Authors 1887
The Legend of Mistletoe and the Christmas Kittens Joe Troiano 2014-10-28
Mistletoe was born on Christmas day and when the other kittens saw him . . .
they all ran away. Mistletoe had given up hope of ever having a home, but when
he finds three little lost kittens his unselfish acts of kindness and a
surprise gift from Santa change all that. This fixed-layout ebook, which
preserves the design and layout of the original print book, features read-along
narration.
Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of Congress. Copyright Office 1912
Under the Mistletoe Sue Moorcroft 2021-10-28 ‘Had me longing for snowflakes in
the air... I read the book too quickly and need a new Sue Moorcroft already’
NetGalley review, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ Snuggle up with a mince pie, a cup of cocoa and the
most heartwarming book this Christmas from the bestselling Sue Moorcroft.
Christmas. A time for family, friends – and rekindling old flames...
Hate Me Under the Mistletoe Kelly Jamieson 2021-10-26 What happens under the
mistletoe stays under the mistletoe... Amy's life isn't living up to the famous
Heller family brand-her love life and her career-and she just wants to be alone
for Christmas. So she takes off to a friend's secluded mountain cabin. Ho
fu*king ho. Ryder's workaholic tendencies have made him super successful in his
business, but he hasn't spent time with family for years. That's all he wants
this Christmas, plus a little down time at a cabin in the mountains. He loves
Christmas and can't wait for the family ugly sweater contest! When Ryder walks
in on Amy at an "awkward" moment, she can't believe the man she's hated since
she was sixteen has shown up here. He has to leave. But Mother Nature has other
ideas when a blizzard shuts down the entire region... Amy thinks a good place
for Ryder's Christmas cheer is up his ass. Ryder thinks Amy's grown up into a
smokin' hot babe. Christmas is all about giving, and he's got a really big
package for Amy. Maybe naughty is the new nice...
The Mistletoe Bride and Other Haunting Tales Kate Mosse 2013-10-24 The perfect
winter ghost short story collection from the No.1 bestselling author of
LABYRINTH and THE CITY OF TEARS I hear someone coming. It has happened before.
I pause and listen but no longer hear anything. I sigh. As always, hope is
snatched away before it can take root. And so then, as always, I am carried
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back to that first December so very long ago... Rooted in the elemental
landscapes of Sussex, Brittany and the Languedoc, here are tales of ghosts and
spirits seeking revenge, grief-stricken women and haunted men coming to terms
with their destiny.
Big Book of Christmas Songs (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2006-09-01
(Instrumental Folio). An awesome collection of all the best Christmas songs,
traditional and contemporary, including: All I Want for Christmas Is You *
Angels We Have Heard on High * Auld Lang Syne * Away in a Manger * Blue
Christmas * The Chipmunk Song * The Christmas Song (Chestnuts Roasting on an
Open Fire) * Christmas Time Is Here * Do They Know It's Christmas? * Feliz
Navidad * Frosty the Snow Man * Grandma Got Run over by a Reindeer * I've Got
My Love to Keep Me Warm * Last Christmas * Let's Have an Old Fashioned
Christmas * Mele Kalikimaka * Miss You Most at Christmas Time * The Most
Wonderful Time of the Year * My Favorite Things * Nuttin' for Christmas *
Pretty Paper * Santa Baby * Silent Night * Wonderful Christmastime * and more!
Mistletoe Season Michelle Major 2021-10-26 "Sheer delight, filled with humor,
warmth and heart… I loved everything about it." —New York Times bestselling
author RaeAnne Thayne on The Magnolia Sisters Spend the holidays in Magnolia,
North Carolina, where two lonely hearts find exactly what they need for
Christmas. Angi Guilardi needs a man for Christmas—at least, according to her
mother. What she really needs is to grow her fledgling catering business.
Partnering with Magnolia’s Wildflower Inn holds promise, but when her mother
falls ill, Angi’s pulled back to the responsibility of the family restaurant.
While she balances work and her eight-year-old son, romance is the last thing
on her mind…until Angi runs into Gabriel Carlyle. Back in town to help his
grandmother at her flower shop, Gabriel has no plans to stick around Magnolia,
especially after he bumps into one of his childhood bullies. Sure, Angi's all
grown up and gorgeous now, and when they find themselves under the mistletoe,
their chemistry is undeniable. But it’ll take more than a Christmas miracle for
Angi to break through the defenses of Gabriel’s well-guarded heart and find a
love built to last. Bonus Novella The magic of Christmas may be what helps a
down-to-earth schoolteacher and a good-time firefighter see each other in a new
light just in time for the holidays, in Michelle Major's A Carolina Christmas.
The Carolina Girls Book 1: Wildflower Season Book 2: Mistletoe Season Book 3:
Wedding Season
Murder at the North Pole D. Gunn 2016-12-13 CHRISTMAS ELVES: EVERYTHING YOU
THOUGHT YOU KNEW IS WRONG Newly appointed Christmas Special Investigator
Steingrim Og's first day on the job is interrupted by a murder and theft of a
magic item, which threatens to destroy all society at the North Pole. With no
mentor, on the job training is all Steingrim has to rely on. Fighting racism,
corruption, and politics, Steingrim finds his first case more complex than he
imagined. He only has five days to find the murderer and the missing magic item
or everything the Elves know will come undone.
The Mistletoe Countess Pepper Basham 2021-09-01 Will the magic of Christmas
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bring these two newlyweds closer together, or will the ghosts of the past lead
them into a destructive discovery from which not even a Dickens’s Christmas can
save them? Mistletoe is beautiful and dangerous, much like the woman from Lord
Frederick’s Percy’s past, so when he turns over a new leaf and arranges to
marry for his estate, instead of his heart, he never expects the wrong bride to
be the right choice. Gracelynn Ferguson never expected to take her elder
sister’s place as a Christmas bride, but when she’s thrust into the choice, she
will trust in her faithful novels and overactive imagination to help her not
only win Frederick’s heart but also to solve the murder mystery of Havensbrook
Hall before the ghosts from Frederick’s past ruin her fairytale future.
Passages from modern English Poets. Illustrated by the Junior Etching Club.
L.P. Junior Etching Club (LONDON) 1862
The Mistletoe Seller Dilly Court 2017-11-02 The heartwarming historical novel
from Sunday Times bestseller, Dilly Court
Operation Mistletoe Elizabeth Maddrey 2015-12 Victoria Spencer hates Christmas.
For the last ten years, disaster has struck on Christmas Eve, leaving Tori
dreading the holidays. When she's assigned to cover the light displays for her
newspaper, she's determined to spend as little time on the article as possible.
Especially once she realizes she's to feature frat boy Gabe "The Babe"
Robertson, her former college crush. Gabe Robertson is a different man than he
was in college. Every December, he transforms his acreage into a winter
wonderland designed to celebrate the birth of Christ and share God's love with
the community. He also uses the lights to raise money for Operation Mistletoe,
an organization that sends Christmas to troops stationed overseas. Unable to
set aside her prejudice, Tori looks for ulterior motives in Gabe's actions and
determines to dig deeper. Will her investigations destroy any chance of a Merry
Christmas?
Make Merry in Step and Song Bronwen Forbes 2009 "See the blazing Yule before
us..." This is just one of the many ancient British folk songs we all know and
love. Other tunes and symbols that tug on our memories have similar historical
roots, hearkening back to a shared Pagan past. These dances, songs, and
theatrical plays in the English folk tradition are now little known to most of
the modern Pagan community. Reviving these vital traditions can bring new life
to Renaissance festivals, neopagan rituals, and community events. Introducing
the lively music and homegrown entertainments of times long past, this
descriptive how-to is designed for twenty-first-century joviality. The songs,
dances, and plays of old are explained in their mythical, seasonal, and
historical significance and outlined for easy reenactment. Simple-to-follow
instructions detail six dances including the popular Abbots Bromley Horn dance,
six full scripts for dramatic performances of Mummer's Plays (folk plays of
death and rebirth), and over thirty songs with lyrics and music. Kick up your
heels, hold high your skirts, and make merry the year through.
Catalogue of Title Entries of Books and Other Articles 1898
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The New Penguin Book of English Folk Songs Julia Bishop 2012-06-07 One of the
Spectator's Books of the Year 2012 'Farewell and adieu to you fair Spanish
ladies Farewell and adieu to you ladies of Spain For we've received orders for
to sail for old England But we hope in a short while to see you again' One of
the great English popular art forms, the folk song can be painful, satirical,
erotic, dramatic, rueful or funny. They have thrived when sung on a whim to a
handful of friends in a pub; they have bewitched generations of English
composers who have set them for everything from solo violin to full orchestra;
they are sung in concerts, festivals, weddings, funerals and with nobody to
hear but the singer. This magical new collection brings together all the
classic folk songs as well as many lesser-known discoveries, complete with
music and annotations on their original sources and meaning. Published in
cooperation with the English Folk Dance and Song Society, it is a worthy
successor to Ralph Vaughan Williams and A.L.Lloyd's original Penguin Book of
English Folk Songs. 'Her keen eye did glitter like the bright stars by night
The robe she was wearing was costly and white Her bare neck was shaded with her
long raven hair And they called her pretty Susan, the pride of Kildare' In
association with EFDSS, the English Folk Dance and Song Society
Knowledge 1895
Christmas In Mistletoe Clare Lydon What happens if you hate Christmas, but get
stranded in Mistletoe? Fran Bell is a music exec who’s welded to her career.
Even when her parents move to a sleepy village called Mistletoe, she still vows
to work through Christmas. When she tells the locals, their shock is palpable.
One particular local stands out. Ruby O’Connell, a dazzling singer, and the
last person Fran expects to find as her parents’ neighbour. They’ve crossed
paths before in London. It wasn’t pretty. When they’re thrown together to
organise a Christmas festival, their relationship starts to thaw. But when old
tensions boil up, can Fran and Ruby make the Mistletoe magic stick? Bestselling author Clare Lydon brings you a festive story to pep up your year, set
in a twinkly village with a cast of laugh-out-loud characters. If you love
Hallmark Christmas movies but have been longing for one with two female leads,
it’s time to get swept up in this Christmas cracker of a romance!
Blame It on the Mistletoe Beth Garrod 2021-11-02 Tweet Cute meets the movie The
Holiday in this funny holiday rom-com where two very different girls swap lives
for a Christmas adventure. Elle is a social medial star with the
#DreamLife...or so it seems. Determined to shake up her content and gain new
followers, she's on a mission: can she find a British fan to swap with for
Christmas? Holly loves everything about Christmas. But after a mortifying
mistletoe disaster with her ex, her perfect plans unravel like a bad Christmas
sweater. Can Holly save the holidays when she switches places with favorite
social media influencer? Elle gets more than she bargained for when she meets
the cute boy from across the street. And Holly wasn't expecting Elle to have a
handsome twin brother. This holiday is full of surprises.
It Must've Been the Mistletoe L.P. Dover 2017-12-15
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A Complete Scientific Grammar of the English Language William Colegrove 1879
The Mistletoe Promise Richard Paul Evans 2014-11-18 A love story for
Christmas—now a Hallmark Channel original movie—from the #1 bestselling author
of The Christmas Box and The Walk. Elise Dutton dreads the arrival of another
holiday season. Three years earlier, her husband cheated on her with her best
friend, resulting in a bitter divorce that left her alone, broken, and
distrustful. Then, one November day, a stranger approaches Elise in the mall
food court. Though she recognizes the man from her building, Elise has never
formally met him. Tired of spending the holidays alone, the man offers her a
proposition. For the next eight weeks—until the evening of December 24—he
suggests that they pretend to be a couple. He draws up a contract with four
rules: 1. No deep, probing personal questions 2. No drama 3. No telling anyone
the truth about the relationship 4. The contract is void on Christmas Day The
lonely Elise surprises herself by agreeing to the idea. As the charade
progresses, the safety of her fake relationship begins to mend her badly broken
heart. But just as she begins to find joy again, her long-held secret threatens
to unravel the emerging relationship. But she might not be the only one with
secrets.
Meet Me Under the Mistletoe M. Robinson 2021-10-18 Brand new holiday stories
from bestselling authors! This boxed set contains powerful alpha men and
heroines who bring them to their knees. Enter the world of dark mansions and
mysterious heroes. The notorious Morelli family hosts their annual Christmas
ball. And you are invited to experience the sensual feast. HOLIDAY STORIES
INCLUDE: O Holy Night by Pam Godwin Santa Baby by Claire Contreras All I Want
for Christmas Is You by M. Robinson Last Christmas by Katee Robert Carol of the
Bells by Maria Luis Silver Bells by Alta Hensley O Come All Ye Faithful by
Amelia Wilde Silent Night by Sienna Snow It Came Upon a Midnight Clear by
Jenika Snow Wrapped in Red by Sam Mariano Little Drummer Boy by M. O’Keefe
Baby, It’s Cold Outside by Giana Darling Away in a Manger by Jade West This
Christmas by Theodora Taylor Hallelujah by Skye Warren MEET ME UNDER THE
MISTLETOE is an exclusive anthology of scorching hot NEW holiday stories.
Download your copy and tell a book-loving friend, because it won't last long.
Welcome to the Midnight Dynasty... The warring Morelli and Constantine families
have enough bad blood to fill an ocean, and their brand new stories will be
told by your favorite dangerous romance authors. WARNING: This book is intended
for readers eighteen years old and over. It contains material that some readers
could find disturbing. Enter at your own risk...
Passages from Modern English Poets Junior Etching Club 1875
Mistletoe Cottage Debbie Mason 2016-10-25 Tis the season for love . . . Sophie
DiRossi loved growing up in Harmony Harbor. But after fleeing in disgrace many
years ago, it is the last place she wants to be. Left homeless by a fire, she's
forced to go back to the small coastal town that harbors a million secrets,
including her own. Sophie sees this secret reflected every day in her
daughter's blue eyes-and she must keep it hidden from the only man she has ever
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loved. Sophie's return is a shock for everyone . . . especially Liam Gallagher.
The firefighter had some serious feelings for Sophie-and seeing her again
sparks a desire so fierce it takes his breath away. Now Liam will do whatever
it takes to show Sophie that they deserve a second chance at love, even if
everything they've concealed threatens to keep them apart. In this special town
at this special time of the year, Sophie and Liam can only hope for a little
holiday magic...
Mistletoe and Wedding Bells Ashley Farley 2020-10-27 Merriment and mayhem
collide for a chaotic holiday season at the Inn at Hope Springs Farms. General
Manager, Stella Boor, is ready to marry her man and live in the home of her
dreams. But she can do neither until she wins permanent custody of her sixyear-old half sister, Jazz. Meanwhile, Jazz’s mother, Naomi, is determined to
make trouble for Stella at every turn. When tension mounts, Stella takes
drastic measures in order to protect her baby sister. Event Planner, Presley
Ingram, is keeping the ultimate secret. She’s planning a surprise wedding for
Stella and Jack for Christmas Day. As passion ignites with her new lover,
Presley pauses to consider if she’s planning Stella’s dream wedding. Or her
own. Head Chef, Cecily Weber, will wed the love of her life on Christmas Eve.
But when her fiancé shows an irresponsible side she’s never before seen, Cecily
begins to have doubts. Is she suffering from pre-wedding jitters? Or will she
be forced to choose between marriage and the success she’s worked so hard to
achieve? Join three intriguing young women in their search for happily ever
after.
Mistletoe at Moonglow Deborah Garner 2018-10-25 The small, old western town of
Timberton, Montana, has not been the same since resident chef and artist Mist
brought her unique, new age flavor to the area. When guests arrive at the
Timberton Hotel for the holidays, they bring worries, fears and broken hearts,
unaware that Mist has a way of working magic in people's lives. Will oldfashioned time spent together, exquisite food, conversation and a snowball or
two offer guests a chance to trade sadness for hope? One thing is certain: no
matter how cold winter's grip is on each guest, no one leaves town without a
warmer heart.
Christmas's Most Wanted™ Kevin Cuddihy 2005-10-01 It’s the rare bird that
doesn’t like Christmas. Sure there are Scrooges and, here and there, cries of
"Bah, humbug," but Christmas is a time for celebrating, for giving, and for
trying to be just a little nicer to your fellow man. As the song goes, "If
every day could be just like Christmas what a wonderful world it would be."
Christmas's Most Wanted™ is a celebration of the fun side of Christmas - the
songs, the movies, the television shows, the history, the people, the laughs,
even the commercialism . . . all that and more. So you’ll see such top-ten
lists as different versions of both "The Twelve Days of Christmas" and "A
Christmas Carol". You’ll read about traditions and the standard gift givers
around the world. You’ll find out about how different song genres celebrate
Christmas in music. You’ll relive the great-and not-so-great-cartoons of
Christmas past. You’ll discover which television celebrities "graced" the world
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with their very own album of holiday tunes. And you’ll learn about births,
deaths, and historical events that occurred on Christmas Day. With more than
forty top-ten lists on all things merry, you’ll laugh, you’ll smile, and you’ll
learn a lot of interesting stuff about Christmas that you didn’t know before.
So curl up before the Yule log, pour yourself some eggnog, bite into a
gingerbread cookie, and enjoy the book. Merry Christmas, Buon Natale, Feliz
Navidad, and Erry-may Istmas-chray. However you say it, Christmas's Most
Wanted™ will certainly bring a dose of merriment to your holidays.
Mistletoe the Kissable Moose Jayne L. Martin 2021-11-18 Mistletoe the Kissable
Moose By: Jayne L. Martin Illustrated by: Elizabeth Powell The littlest
kindness can bring the most comfort. When a little toy moose finds himself in a
bin with the broken toys, he wonders what could have possibly gone wrong. Being
Christmas Eve, he and none of the other toys expect to find their “someone
special” for Christmas Day. Suddenly, a van pulls up and he and the broken toys
are taken to a repair center. There’s a wondrous Christmas surprise for the
little moose…and his soon-to-be special someone. Mistletoe the Kissable Moose
is a heartwarming Christmas story that is sure to bring comfort and warm
tidings to the whole family.
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